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This is to advise you that effective June 21, 2016, the Interim Federal Health Program (IFHP) will cover
Intrauterine Devices (IUDs).

The coverage for IUDs is based on the provincial/territorial public drug plan formularies, according to
criteria or quantity restrictions applicable in the client’s province or territory of residence.

For more information, please consult the provincial/territorial formulary websites listed on the
Prescription Drug Coverage benefit grid available online at https://provider.medavie.bluecross.ca.

Should you or your members have any questions or require more information regarding the IFHP or
Medavie Blue Cross, please call our Customer Information Centre at 1-888-614-1880 or e-mail
CIC_Inquiry@medavie.bluecross.ca.

You may also access the Medavie Blue Cross website at https://provider.medavie.bluecross.ca to view
Guides, Bulletins and other important information regarding the IFHP.
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